Starting Monday, October 5th   and ending October 16th we will be having a food drive for the Newcastle Food Bank.  Please note that the food items gathered are distributed to a location in the Chatham area as well, so that people requiring this service on this side of the river can access it more easily.

Reminder that tomorrow, October 1st is picture day. 
Reminder that there is no school next Thursday and Friday, October 8th and 9th.
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